Pre Prep

The children will be bringing home a ‘Christmas Charity Challenge’ card in their book bags
this week. We hope that they will enjoy completing the activities and help us to raise some
money for the charity, Meseret For Women www.meseretforwomen.org.

Mrs Duke spoke to the children in whole school assembly on 10" December, with a
contribution from her boys Zachary, Solomon and Noah, who were recently with us in Pre
Prep. They told us about how the mothers and babies are helped with money that the
charity raises. It aims to provide care and assistance for vulnerable women in Ethiopia, to
provide new mothers with support, self-worth and skills so they are able to support their
children.


http://www.meseretforwomen.org/

